
Helping Hands
C H R I S T M A S  U P D A T E

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Thank you for all your support over the last 6 weeks!

Thank you for your support!
* All winners have been informed*
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26. 65

Raffle Winners How much have we raised?
Through a mixture of fundraising in and out of school and the sale of raffle
tickets we have raised an amazing amount of money, over £1800 in the last 6
weeks!

What have we done?
We have paid for a digital pantomime and a snack for the children to enjoy
this week, and we have also purchased a selection box for each child which
was handed out by Santa in school on Wednesday.

What we plan to do
We are planning to carry on our fundraising next year through a
mixture of raffles, stalls and fun events for the children. We also
plan to consult parents on ideas for using the money raised to
enhance the children's education/school experience.

We are on the look out for some extra helping hands at our upcoming events,
if you can spare us a couple of hours, (or even help with a donation!), it
                       would be much appreciated!


